
 

NEBRASKA 

VOLLEYBALL 

 

2024 Volleyball Faculty and Staff 

Ticket Request Application 
 

 
**Faculty and Staff that held season tickets in 2023 will be sent a 2024 renewal application and do not need to fill out the form below.** 

 
 

Dear Faculty and Staff, 

 

If you would like to be considered for up to two 2024 Nebraska Volleyball season tickets, 

please complete this form and return to the Nebraska Athletic Ticket Office no later than May 

22nd, 2024. If tickets are available, applicants will be prioritized according to the University of 

Nebraska Faculty and Staff season ticket seating priority system and invoices will be emailed 

in early June. The discounted cost for Faculty and Staff season tickets will be $270 per ticket. 

Tickets will be located in the plastic chairbacks in the uppermost sections of the Bob 

Devaney Sports Center. If you have any questions, please call the Nebraska Athletic Ticket 

Office at 402-472-3111. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  INCOMPLETE OR ILLEGIBLE FORMS COULD AFFECT YOUR PRIORITY. AS 

ALWAYS, QUANTITIES WILL BE VERY LIMITED.  

 

 

2024 Volleyball Faculty and Staff Request For Tickets 

 
 (Please Print) 

 

Name:  Phone: 

 

Campus Address:   Campus Zip: _ _ _ _ _-_ _ _ _ (9 req.) 

 

Department: 

 

Job Title:  

 

NU ID:_________________ Years of Service: _______ Personnel number: 

 

 Office/Service                     Mgr / Professional                           Administrative 

 

     E-mail:                                                                     Quantity:  1   or    2 
 
 

 

Please return this form to nebraska@huskers.com.   

New requests are only accepted from full-time University of Nebraska - Lincoln staff. 


